
15. ENVIRONMENT CANTERBURY:  CHRISTCHURCH AREA COMMITTEE 
 
 Attached for the Board’s information is a letter and terms of reference from Environment Canterbury in 

relation to the establishment of a Christchurch Area Committee. 
 
 The Board has been invited to nominate a representative to be a member of this Committee. 
 
 Staff 
 Recommendation:  For discussion. 
 
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation: That the Board nominate a representative. 


